
Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper and Entertainment Hour 
 

On February 16th at 6:00 we will have our annual Shrove Tuesday Pancake 
Supper, but this year is a little bit different.  We will have our supper via 
Zoom meeting!  It is still not safe for us to gather to eat together, so we will 
cook pancakes in our own homes.  The supper will be from 6:00pm-7:00pm 
and you can sign up to share silly talents, Mardi Gras music, tell a funny 
story, or share how to make your favorite beverage, meal or dessert.  We 
can set our computers up, eat together and enjoy each other’s company.  If 
you want to be a part of the Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper Zoom, 
please contact Melissa Hamon. If you want to share something during this 
time, let her know what and she will schedule you a few minutes during our 
time together.  Once we get all the names that want to participate, we will 
send you and email with the Zoom details.  Get your pancake supplies, 
bacon and sausage and let’s have a fun Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper. 


